
Advocacy Letter for a Dedicated Violin 

Mentor 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Recipient's Organization] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to advocate for the implementation of a dedicated 

violin mentor in our music curriculum. As you know, the violin is a profound instrument that not 

only enhances the musical skills of students but also nurtures discipline, creativity, and a sense of 

community. 

Currently, our program has seen a growing interest in string instruments, and I believe that 

having a dedicated mentor specifically for the violin will open up numerous opportunities for our 

students. A specialized mentor can provide tailored instruction, foster individual growth, and 

help cultivate a lasting passion for music. 

Furthermore, a violin mentor can assist in organizing performances, workshops, and 

masterclasses, enriching our curriculum, and promoting collaboration among aspiring musicians. 

This dedicated focus will undoubtedly lead to heightened interest, performance quality, and 

overall success for our music program. 

Thank you for considering this important addition to our curriculum. I am eager to discuss this 

proposal further and explore ways we can enhance the musical journey of our students. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


